
 

Daily Announcements for Thursday, December 5, 2019 – A Day 

Holicong 7th Grade Girls Basketball: Congratulations to the 7th grade girls’ basketball team on 

their victory over Lenape yesterday.  The team used a strong defensive press to generate easy 

offense and jump out to a 26-16 lead after the 3rd quarter.  The girls executed down the stretch, 

made their free throws and finished with a 31-26 win.  Great job ladies!  Please come out and 

support the team in their game against Unami on Friday! The 7th grade girls’ basketball team will 

practice from 4-5:15 today.  Please make arrangements to be picked up promptly at 5:15. Please 

note this is a change from the regular calendar.  One again, we will be ending practice at 5:15, 

not 6:00. 

MBIT 9th Grade Field Trip:  9th graders going on the MBIT field trip will be dismissed from 

class at 7:45am.  Please report to the bus platform.  We will board the bus to leave at 8:00am.  

You do not need to bring anything with you besides a coat.  We will return to Holicong at 

10:30am for lunch.  You are responsible for all missed work while on this field trip. 

Holicong Reading Olympics:  A reminder there is a Reading Olympics meeting on Thursday, 

during Advisory in the Library.  See Mrs. Wentz if you cannot attend. 

Humanitarians of Holicong:  There will be meetings for the Humanitarians of Holicong today 

after school in room 225.  All students are welcome.  The meetings will be over at 3:15. Please 

see Mrs. Barraclough or Mrs. Keyes if you have any questions.   

Holicong Toys For Tots:  The Toys for Tots collection is happening now!  Please bring new, 

unwrapped toys to room 119 from now until December 9th. 

Spread The Glove:  In honor of the holiday season, Holicong is partnering with Spread the 

Glove and holding a clothing drive here at school!  We ask that you bring any unwanted clothing 

– mainly new socks, gloves, and mittens and place them in the donation box located by the bus 

loading platform.  This clothing drive will be going on starting this week up until Winter Break.   


